
Northwood’s Hi-Rider’s Minutes 
December 8, 2018 
Matt’s Place 10am 

 
 

 
President: Dan Bubolz, Vice President: Wade Cullen, Treasurer: Anita Polacek, Secretary: Jen Marcott-
Bong Trail Boss: Dennis Rodewald, Directors: Brian Bong, Jeff Meyer, and Dennis Rodewald. 
 
 
Check for Quorum: Sign in  
 
Call Meeting to Order: Dan 
 
Treasurers Report:  

Balance forward:  $12,326. 68 
Trails: 

Expenses: 
 PCTA Meeting:  $209.90 

Balance: $7,131.48 
Club: 

Expenses:  
$500.00: Fireworks Donation 
$146.50: AWSC 
$50.00: Stamps  

Deposits: 
$500: Membership Dues 

Balance: $4,788. 80 
Total for November: $11,920.28 
 
Trails Report/PCTC:  

-    AWSC Membership is going up to $15.00 on July 1st. In 2019, we will have to evaluation our 
membership dues to a line with the new increase from AWSC  

     
Correspondence: if any:  

- Shop Locally Event: Donation request for a shop locally event the Chamber is putting on in 
January. They are looking for donations to put together prize baskets for the event.  

o Voted: will not donate due to already donating to the fireworks 
 
Membership:   As of 12/4/18: 119 

- AWSC Tail Passes: You are required to have your AWSC membership number and your 
Wisconsin DNR snowmobile registration number when purchasing your $10 trail pass.  

o You must be a current member of a club to get the discounted $10 trail pass.  
o Your AWSC number does not change from year to year.  
o Trail passes can be ordered online through the AWSC website or send in a check with 

a form that you can print off the AWSC website  
o It can take up to 21 days for delivery through USPS (even longer during the holidays).  
o System checks against the DNR's data base so your name and address has to match 



exactly with what the DNR has in their system (example - "Bobby" and "Robert" 
don't match). 

 Please note that AWSC does  not list “significant others” on the AWSC roster, 
you will have to do individual memberships 

 If you are married and kept your maiden name please let Jen know and she 
will make a note of it with the AWSC office  

o Check your current Hi-Riders Membership card if it is valid you can order your pass 
now.  

Fundraisers/Events:       
- Radar Run and Brat feed 1/19/19 @ Rolling Point   

o Chair: Dan B/Rudy S  
 Planning Update: 

 Review Item donation form: See attached. If anyone is interested in 
donating food or beverages for the event please fill out the form 
and deliver donations do Dan @ N10838 COTTAGE GROVE LANE by 
1/12/19.  

o Dan will also be talking to Country Sausage about a meat 
donation 

 Registration: Jen and Sharon will be doing 

 Vintage Registration: Will ask Brian and Mrs. Hinderman if they can 
do this 

- Valentines Dance 2/16/19 @ Comfort Cove 
o Chair: Roger Trierweiler, Jen Bong 

 Contact Roger or Jen if you would like to help out with this event 
 Planning Update: 

 DJ is booked 

 Roger is starting to work on donations 
o Jen will be sending out donation letter requests to Klim, 

509, etc.  
o Anyone that would like assist please contact Roger 

 If anyone is willing to assist the night of the event with set up and 
selling tickets please let Roger or Jen know 

- Poker Run 2/22 and 2/23 @ Polish Palace 
o Chair: Dan B 

 Planning Update: 

 Dan working on creating the sheet. 
o Will be adding the Bar hours to the sheet 

 Will need some volunteers to collect money at bars this year as 
participates can pick up their sheet from any bar 

 Need a volunteer to be at Polish Palace by 3pm to start collecting 
completed sheets 

- Christmas Elves:  
o Planning Update:  

 Everything is purchased and will be ready to go by the 15th to be delivered 
 

Old Business:   Discussion and Possible Motion 
- Trail Treker: http://trailtreker.com/index.html  

o Will be looking to have someone from Trail Treker do a presentation at the PCTC 
meeting in Jan. Decision will need to be made by all clubs in Price county to 
participate or not 

http://trailtreker.com/index.html


- Logo Changes/Apparel: 
o Review logo ideas and collect feedback from the group 

 Three logo ideas were selected from the ten that were submitted. Some 
changes will be made by Sign studio based on feedback from the meeting.  

 Final vote on new logo will be at the Jan. meeting.  
 

New Business:  Discussion and Possible Motion 
- None  

 
Motion to adjourn: Anita and Rudy 


